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Week 1     June 19 - June 23 

The Munchkin 4 Message 

If you have any questions, please call the Camp Office at 847-634-3168 

      

Dear Parents,  

 The Smiling Starfish had a great first week at camp! We were able to meet new 

friends and learn some new camp songs. We have learned that all of our friends love 

to play games in the pool and on the athletic field. This week we have been learning 

the song “Tamarak Spirit” every morning at lineup. At dance with Marz, we were able 

to learn some silly but fun dance moves. We also learned how to put cool designs into 

clay during Ceramics. The counselors of the Smiling Starfish can’t wait to see what the 

next few weeks of camp entail. We have enjoyed getting to know each and every 

single camper this week.  

 One thing the couselors can say about the campers, is that the Smiling Starfish 

really know how to smile everyday!   

 

Samantha, Brooke, Case, Virginia, Ella 

 Meeting new friends!  

 Swimming with our other munchkin friends 

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR WEEK 

 Please remember to send back your child’s swim 

suit every Monday morning. They will be sent home 

every Friday afternoon to be washed over the 

weekend.  

REMINDERS 



 

 

 

 

Music with Marci and Andy  

 

 

Science with Mrs. Victoria   

 

The Munchkins’ Week in Pictures 

The 


